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Warmest of Holiday Wishes  

Dear GCSD Families and Community Members,    

As the heart of the holiday season arrives, I want to share my gratitude and best wishes with each 
of you. The first semester has been a time of growth, success, and connection that has 
strengthened our schools, community and lead to exceptional outcomes for our students.  

To our families, your support and partnership are invaluable. Your encouragement and active 
involvement in our schools make a significant difference in the lives of our students and our 
entire community. Your involvement strengthens our schools and ensures our students thrive. 
We are grateful for your trust and encourage you to reach out with any questions or needs—we 
are here to help. 

To our staff, thank you for your dedication and tireless efforts in creating meaningful learning 
experiences for our students. Your unwavering enthusiasm and willingness to go above and 
beyond ensure that our students feel supported and valued every day. Your commitment, from 
the classroom to after-school activities and volunteering at community events, enriches lives and 
strengthens bonds. The positive impact you have is deeply appreciated. 

To the City of Galena and the Louden Tribal Council, thank you for your support of every child 
in Galena. Your dedication to ensuring access to exceptional services, resources, and educational 
opportunities helps our students thrive and reflects the strength and unity of our community. 

As we celebrate the holiday season, may your traditions bring joy, warmth, and cherished 
memories. This is a time to reflect on blessings and share kindness with others. Let the spirit of 
the season fill your hearts with hope and happiness! 

On behalf of SHS and GILA, I wish you a holiday season filled with peace, joy, and the 
company of loved ones. May the New Year inspire excitement and possibility! 

Sincerely,  
 
 
Jason R. Johnson, Ed.D. 
Superintendent  
Galena City School District  
jason.johnson@galenanet.com 




